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November - CDC Journal 2018
November is a month that we take the time to reminisce about all of the things that we
are thankful for in our lives.
Here at the Child Development Center, we are thankful for so much...
We are thankful for each precious child...
We are thankful for each teacher....
We are thankful for each parent....
We are thankful to have the means to provide food for each child in the center...
We are thankful to have the resources to mentor and guide each child in their
faithfulness...
We are thankful for Mrs. Amy Coleman from Steppin’ Out who teaches Dance to the
children...
We are thankful for Soccer Shots who teach Soccer to the children...
We are thankful for Computer Pals who teach Technology to the children...
We are thankful for Rebecca Rowell and Ryan Pendergraph who lead our Children’s
Ministries...

We are thankful for the services that the Fire Department gives to the CDC each year...
We are thankful for David Cantrell from AAA Glass for the glass panel that was installed
on the Scout Hut door...

We are thankful for St. John's very own: Chris Harpe, Welta King, Jake Rowell, John Tate,
\ and Chip Reaves for rebuilding the Daycare's porch...
We are thankful for the support from the Church....
We are thankful for the love of our Lord and Savior!
Thank you!
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A Christmas Party BIG Enough for the Whole Family!
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Coming December 2018
For more information contact Rebecca Rowell
rebecca@stjohnsanderson.com




Children & Youth
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Nov 7th: No Youth
Nov 14th: Dinner and Bible Study "I'm In"
Nov 21st: To Be Decided
Nov 28th: Dinner and Bible Study "I'm In"

Can you believe this year has gone so fast? We are continuing with our dinner and bible study
on Wednesday nights. If Wednesday does not work for you, let me know. We can arrange for
another date for an additional group to meet. Starting in January, we want to start an online
Youth Bible Study. Parents and students, it is an app that you can use called "YouVersion Holy
Bible". We can add each other as "friends" and start a Bible Study, with discussion online.
Please let me know if you are interested so that we can make sure we have the same app. This
will be a great tool to stay connected even when we are not together.

Enjoy your time with family this month and let's be thankful we have them and each other.

Love,
Julie Lee

During the Holidays, there won't be any
Children's Choir on the following dates:

—  October 31st: Halloween
November 21st: Thanksgiving Holidays
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